
From: "Robert Annese" <law@robertannese.com> 

To: <zba@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Date: Tue, 11 Jan 2022 09:55:58 -0500 

Subject: 83 Palmer Street, Arlington, MA 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 

attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links 

or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< 

>" brackets) and you know the content is safe. 

  

Dear Chair Klein: 

The Applicants are requesting that their Petition for zoning relief be withdrawn 

without prejudice at this time. 

Would you please let me know whether this request will be approved. 

Thank you. 

  

Bob 

  

Robert J. Annese, Esquire 

1171 Massachusetts Avenue 

Arlington, MA 02476 

Telephone:  781-646-4911 

Facsimile:  781-646-4910 

law@robertannese.com 
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